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10th Nov 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Car sharing 
 
Driving your child to school with empty seats in your car is the least environmentally-friendly way to get 
them to school. However, it's still the way many of our children get to school, especially on wet days.  
If this is your situation, it's worth taking some time to see if you could organise it any other way, at least 
on some days. Car sharing is a simple solution that would ease the awful parking situation around our 
school. 
We strongly encourage walking to and from school and car sharing.  We request parents and carers 
observe the parking restrictions around the school and consider other pedestrians, road users and 
neighbours. 
Parents/carers are advised to park first at Stocksbridge Leisure Centre, and then walk to school.   
Parents/carers should not double park as this causes an obstruction on the road. Drivers are advised not 
to park on the yellow zigzag lines.  These markings are necessary to allow a clear and unobstructed 
view for vehicles pulling out of the school grounds.  
We respectfully request parents and carers be considerate to our neighbours living near the school and 
avoid obstructing driveways at all times.  
 
Please help! 
 
 
From The School Council, Mrs Townsend and Mrs Mackie 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


